                                                                       11th August 2015

Honest Group of Companies Ltd 
Kampala.
Attn: Kseniya
Dear Madam;
RE: LEGAL OPINION ON ESTABLISMENT OF UKRAINE
       EMBASSY/CONSULATE OFFICE IN UGANDA. 

We make reference to the above subject matter;

Following a telephone conversation between your Miss. Ksenia and our Mr. Kakeeto Siraje, you instructed us to write a legal opinion on the possibility of and how to establish Ukraine Embassy or consulate in Uganda.

After consultations and a series of meetings with the officials from Ministry of Foreign Affairs (Ministry responsible for diplomatic missions) in Uganda including the deputy head of protocol in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, we established that, establishment of Embassy or Consulate offices in Uganda is purely political which can only be done by two governments that is to say the Government of Ukraine and Uganda.

We thus advise you to request your government to write to the government of Uganda through your Ministry of Foreign Affairs or its equivalent requesting to open up a Ukraine Embassy in Uganda and in the same letter/application, invite Uganda to open its diplomatic office in Ukraine if it so wishes.

This arrangement is purely political and it is arrangement between states and not individuals.

We trust that you will find this information relevant to enable you engage your government to open up an embassy in Uganda for purposes of protecting its interest and the interest of its citizen in Uganda.

We appreciate the trust you have continued to place on us in handling your legal issues in Uganda and we promise to continue serving you even better.

Yours faithfully,

            …………………..………………..
For, Kakeeto, Ssekitto Advocates & Solicitors
